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Senator Spooner commented that the Faculty Compensation Task Force report was completed three months 
ago.  Recommendations and suggestions were included in an effort to assist raising faculty salaries.  Right 
now comments and input are being received via the website process.  However, Spooner would like her 
personal viewpoint about the report and feedback.  The provost noted that the comment period will be 
ending this Saturday, March 16.  The president and she will be meeting to discuss the report and comments 
received after that time.   
 
Senator Lynn-Sherow asked about the concealed-carry bill from the State. She noted that universities will be 
given the opportunity to opt out for four years and after that it is open again.  Is she aware how the president 
will respond?  Provost Mason responded the bill hasn’t been voted on just yet, but just as Lynn-Sherow 
noted, the president of each university is being given the opportunity to opt out.  President Schulz will 
indeed be opting out.  Concealed carry will not be allowed on campus. 
 
Senator Lynn-Sherow had one further question about the annual faculty salary report distributed from the 
Faculty Salaries and Fringe Benefits (FSFB) committee which is separate from the Faculty Compensation’s 
Task Force report and provides comparison information between our peers and other land grant institutions.  
She has not seen that report and wondered when it can be expected.  Provost Mason deferred to Senator 
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chimed in to thank Faculty Affairs.  A minor gr
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